
Dear DL sites,
 
In response to recommendations from our Dean, UB, Erie County and NYS, we are making 
necessary changes to a number of events. Regarding the Wednesday night lecture series, we 
plan to proceed with most of the schedule as planned, with a few exceptions:
 

• Faculty will present their program without a live audience in Buffalo
• We are only offering online participation, with self-study credit from our site
• The April 29 program is completely cancelled as the speaker was to travel from NYC 

and present several consecutive programs in Buffalo – all have been cancelled
• The May 6 program featuring Caryn Tierney has been postponed to June 17 and 

the title has been changed to: From Risk to Results: Periodontal Instrumentation For the 
Advanced Practitioner

 
It will be up to each of you and your organization to determine whether or not to proceed with 
the programs at your site. Please let us know how you plan to proceed (we need to clearly 
communicate CE opportunities to our dental professionals.) If you elect to cancel the meetings 
at your site, please notify and refund all registrants and please inform them of the online self-
study option. They can call us (716) 829-2320 or register directly online on our 
registration website.
 
It is likely all of you are experiencing similar actions due to this unprecedented event. We 
understand, and like everyone, hope the public will heed the warnings and the spread of this 
virus can be stopped.
 
If you have any questions and/or suggestions please do not hesitate to contact us.
 
Thank you and stay safe,
Annamarie & Renee
 
Continuing Dental Education
University at Buffalo
School of Dental Medicine
327 Squire Hall
Buffalo, NY 14214
 
Phone (716) 829-2320

https://ubdentalalumni.org/calendar_events.php

